
During this time of uncertainty due to Covid-19, and current government restriction, the Saginaw 
Chippewa Indian Tribe Behavioral Health Services (BH) transitioned to telehealth in order to 
continue to meet the needs of our clients. The BH Leadership Team is dedicated to making your 
experience the best it can be during this time. Your participation in this survey will help The BH 
Leadership Team make decisions for the future of Behavioral Health Services to ensure you are 
getting the best quality of care.

Telehealth, for the purpose of this survey, includes: 
Phone calls
Zoom
Google Talk
Doxy or any other resource used during this time to 
    connect with Behavioral Health Staff. 

These services could be for periodic checks 
during this crisis or to continue on-going appointments.

Please fill out this survey.
Scan this QR code:    

Or visit: www.surveylegend.com/s/2ctg

Saginaw Chippewa Indian Tribe

7500 Soaring Eagle Blvd. 


